Hawkeye News

Hayden Peak Elementary

Welcome Back!

The faculty and staff are excited to have this new school year underway! Our theme this year is: "What's your superpower?" Each individual has special and unique talents to contribute to our community. Together, when we share our superpowers, we are the MIGHTY HAWKS!

Some of our other focuses this year:

1. Faculty and staff will continually be advocating the school-wide rules: Be Respectful, Be Responsible and Be Safe!

2. One of our expectations is that each child read every night to practice his or her reading skills. Students in K-2 are expected to read 20 minutes 5 nights a week and students in 3-6 are expected to read 30 minutes 5 nights a week. Your child will receive "Hawkeyes" to be entered in our prize drawings when he or she achieves reading goals.

Upcoming Events!

- · Sept. 4: "Heroes Around Me" Reflections Assembly
- Sept. 6: Harmony choir practices begin
- · Sept. 7: PTA Fundraiser kicks off
- Sept.11: Hearing screenings K, 2, 4, 6
- Sept.18: Vision screenings K, 1, 3, 5
- · Sept. 26: School picture day!



About us

Hayden Peak Elementary school day begins at 8:30 a.m. (students are brought into the building at 8:25 a.m.) and ends at 3:05 p.m., except on Fridays when school is dismissed at 1:25.

9 5120 West Hayden Peak Drive.

theresa christensen@jordangi

1801) 280-0722

naydenpeak.jordandistrict.org/